





Bible Camp 

GAA juniors and seniors, along with students from 
other SDA schools, gathered at Camp Cedar Falls for 
a weekend of  spiritual inspiration. The students were 
divided into family groups composed of  the different 
schools and got to engage in worship, praise, and 
spiritual feeding all weekend long.  There were great 
musicians and youth leaders from all over Southern 
California. Pastor Tim Gillespie connected well with 
the students by the powerful words he spoke. The 
theme of  Bible camp this year was being the image of  
Christ, and this is a great lesson that people came 
away with. Participants met new friends, bonded with 
old ones, and truly found God on their three day 
journey. 
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"Bible camp was a 
solid experience,with 

every element of  
growth and learning. 
It was a great way to 
connect with other 

teens who love Jesus, 
and of  course to 

connect with Him 
yourself." 

-Arron Pak (Senior)



NHS Induction 

On Friday, January 17, proud parents, families, and 
friends congregated in the Glendale auditorium to 
witness thirteen students be inducted into the National 
Honor Society. Comprised of  sophomores and seniors, 
these students were able to gain acknowledgement for 
their success, not only being recognized for their 
outstanding scholarship, but also their devotion to 

leadership, character, and service. The NHS is honored to welcome these new 
members and can't wait to include these individuals in their great outreach activities 
such as providing needs for the homeless or even spending time with the 
kindergarteners at GAA. 

SA Gym and Movie night 

The Student Association of  Glendale Academy hosted a gym and movie night on 
January 5. The night started out with a short vespers in the amphitheater. They 
sang songs and Arron Pak gave an encouraging devotional about keeping your eyes 
upon Christ even in the storm of  life. Everyone then headed up to the gym to play 
games and sports with each other. The night ended with a movie in the 
amphitheater with food and friends. 

Thespian Society Induction 
On January 14, many drama members were welcomed into the International 
Thespian Society as members of  Troupe No. 6807. In order to be considered for 
this society, students recorded points earned by 
theatrical/musical activities. These new Troupe 
members will be able to continue adding points to 
their count throughout their life if  they choose to. 
The drama department is also looking forward to 
their upcoming production of  Disney's Beauty and the 
Beast in May.


